

HISTORIC TOWN OF EATONVILLE, FLORIDA

TOWN COUNCIL WORKSHOP

APRIL 18, 2023 AT 06:30 PM

Cover Sheet

NOTE Please do not change the formatting of this document (font style, size, paragraph spacing etc.)

ITEM TITLE: To Discuss the current status of the Police Chief Position (Councilman M. Daniels)

TOWN COUNCIL ACTION:

PROCLAMATIONS, AWARDS, AND PRESENTATIONS		Department: LEGISLATIVE
INTRODUCTIONS		Exhibits: N/A
CONSENT AGENDA		
COUNCIL DISCUSSION	YES	
ADMINISTRATIVE		

REQUEST: Requesting a discussion of the current status of the Police Chief Position.

SUMMARY: Town Council wishes to hire a Police Chief permanently to ensure the Public Safety of the Town of Eatonville. The Police Chief position will provide the needed stability and consistency governing the Town under the law to better serve the Eatonville community.

There has been a vacancy for the Chief of Police for over (5) five years. In efforts to comply with the Town Charter and ensure stability, consistency within the leadership of law enforcement, further discussion on the current status of the Police Chief Position is being requested. As part of the discussion, the status of potential candidates that have submitted applications should be discussed, considered with a possible forecast of when the position can be filled.

RECOMMENDATION: Recommending Town Council to Discuss the current status of the Police Chief Position.